

15th June 2021

Dear all,

6X 2021 - 2022

We are really looking forward to welcoming the children back in September for hopefully a fresh start and full academic year in school!

On July 2nd we announced your child's class and class teacher. In addition to this we would like to introduce Miss K Bone. Miss Bone has worked across both the First and the Middle Schools for many years and is a very experienced class teacher. Some of the pupils who attended Broadstone First School might have been taught by Miss Bone when they were in Year 4.

Miss Gallanders and Miss Bone will each teach for 50% of the school week and take full responsibility for the learning and outcomes for their pupils. Miss Gallanders is returning to BMS following a relocation and is excited to be joining the team as the new Head of Year 6.

Both teachers are extremely committed the vision and values here at BMS and will provide a wonderful environment for your children.

As always, if you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Best wishes,

Miss J Palmer Head of School